
Penshurst Public School
Arcadia Street, Penshurst NSW 2222
Ph: 02 9580 3400
Email: penshurst-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Year 6 Parents,

To enrol your child in Year 7 for 2025, you will need to complete an Expression of Interest for Year 6 to Year 7
transition. The Expression of Interest (EOI) lets you indicate which school(s) you would like your child to attend
in Year 7.

The EOI process is available online. After you submit an EOI and it has been assessed, your child will be
offered a place at a high school.

Please find below the links and the step-by-step instructions:

1. Go to Penshurst Public School’s website https://penshurst-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

2. Click on the ‘Enrolment’ Tab

3. Once you are on the ENROLMENT page, scroll down until you find the heading “Moving to High School”
and click on the moving to high school link. This will take you to
https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=2861

https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=2861
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4. Once you have been diverted to the https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=2861 page, this is

what your screen should look like (see below).

5. Scroll down until you see the blue box titled “Apply for Year 7 placement in a NSW Government high school in

2025” (Please note - expressions of interest are not closed - they close April 10th). Click on the online enrolment

link (yellow arrow).

6. You can EITHER log on using your SERVICE NSW Account or your own email address if you do not have a Service

NSW account.

OR

https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=2861
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7. If you use your email address, it will ask for a 6 digit verification code (please check your SPAM/JUNK folder as

well).

8. It will then take you to a DASHBOARD, where you will need to fill out relevant information about your child, your

address etc. This process takes approximately 10-15 minutes to complete.

Online Expression Of Interest close on Wednesday 10th April 2024.

Should you require any assistance, please call the office on (02) 9580 3400 and request to have a meeting with
Mrs Duke.

Thank you,
Mrs Duke and Stage 3 Teachers


